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March 12, 2020

Dear Sau,

The Corona virus or COVID-19 is a fluctua�ng situa�on, and as you know, many college
districts and universi�es are closing temporarily or moving instruc�on into a temporary
remote learning environment.
 
Beginning Monday, March 16, and for at least two weeks, some campuses within the
San Diego Community College District (SDCCD) will begin transi�oning classes to
remote instruc�on on a temporary basis. This means that some faculty members will
create a plan for students to con�nue classes without visi�ng a campus. If your class is
transi�oning, you will hear directly from your instructor.
 
As of today, not all classes will be delivered in this new and temporary remote learning
environment, so please con�nue to a�end class un�l further no�ce. It is impera�ve that
you read your email, and respond to messages in your MySDCCD portal, and/or your
canvas account. Please take a moment to insure that you can access your canvas
account and your email.
 
Spring break will be March 30-April 3, as scheduled and classes may resume April 6.
Addi�onal informa�on regarding COVID-19 can be found on the SDCCD website.

Sincerely,

Carlos O. Turner Cortez, Ph.D.
President
San Diego Con�nuing Educa�on
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